
 

CELLSTOP ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF DIRECTORS 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
January 20, 2017 
 
Vancouver, B.C. – CellStop Systems Inc. (“CellStop” or the “Company”) (NEX: KNO.H) announces the 
appointment of Mr. Brian Tingle to the Board of Directors, filling the casual vacancy created by the 
resignation of Virginia Olnick.   
 
Mr. Tingle, a BCom (finance) graduate from the University of British Columbia, brings 20 years of 
experience in the resource and technology venture capital markets, and has served on the boards and 
advisory boards of numerous private and public companies. He currently sits on the board of Versus 
Systems Inc. 
 
The Company wishes to thank Virginia for her services and continued support over the years and wishes 
her the best in her future endeavors.   
 
The board of directors of CellStop is now comprised of Michelle Gahagan, Michael Curtis and Brian 
Tingle. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
CellStop Systems Inc. 
 
Michelle Gahagan, President and CEO     
T: (604) 639-4450  

 
 

Neither the NEX nor the Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


